September 1, 2023

Information Letter no. 19-2023

Entry Fee from the new 2023/2024 season

Dear Member Federation,

Following the decision of the Congress which was held in Krakow on 24.06.2023, Congress decided to change the entry fee and procedure of payment from the new season 2023/2024 in all tournaments organized under EFC flag (U-23, U-17, U-14) starting from September 2023.

New entry fee:

- For each individual fencer: 25,00 EUR (20,00 EUR for organizer and 5,00 EUR for the EFC);
- For each team: 75,00 EUR (60,00 EUR for organizer and 15,00 EUR for EFC).

Procedure of payment:

Entry fee will be paid to the organizer for all fencers and teams. After the tournament organiser will pay 5,00 EUR multiplied by number of participating fencers and 15,00 EUR multiplied by number of participating teams to the EFC based on the invoice sent by the EFC Treasurer.

All member federations are requested to communicate this information to their competition organisers.

Jacek Slupski Secretary General